
Dear Stakeholder

We are now rolling the curtain to 2022, our stakeholders and beneficiaries are on route 

to their holiday destinations. It is my plea that you remain safe on the roads, remain 

safe at sea and vigilant in your social gatherings to allow all of us to continue 

the success story of skills development in our country into 2023.

Please Note:

TETA will close on 22 December 2022 
and open on 02 January 2023

Enjoy the festive season. May your holidays season be filled with love, joy and laughter!

Dr Maphefo Anno-Frempong
TETA Chief Executive Officer




